
Hi, my name is Zachary Zufelt, and I’m the owner-operator of Royal Flush 
Plumbing and Heating. My company is a service plumbing company that has been in 
business for over 30 years.

Ever since our inception, we have always had issues rebuilding Symmons 
Valves. We’ve discovered that working on these valves are a piece of cake until you 
get to the hot and cold seats. After several years of wear-and-tear, the seats will 
seize in the chassis and become virtually impossible to remove with the current 
hand tools on the market. This is the problem that we’ve set out to solve.

When I was younger, there was a tool my grandfather used to take out seized 
screws. It was a type of screwdriver that he would hit with a hammer, and each hit 
would slightly move the screw until it finally broke loose. I took this technique and 
theorized that it could work with an impact gun to remove seized seats. I designed a 
prototype, sent it off to a local machinist, and Shazam! I was off and running.

The first seats I replaced with the new tool were removed in seconds. Ever 
since that day, I have had the same results with every single seat, including seats that 
homeowners and previous plumbers have completely stripped. Although this tool 
was never designed to remove stripped seats, every single plumber, including myself, 
has been able to take out every stripped and seized seat we’ve come in contact with 
so far.

The tool is patent pending to date. As we started to build our website, some of 
our videos leaked out, and it has turned into multiple supply houses. Plumbers from 
all around the country, from California to Florida, and even as far as Canada, have 
contacted us to purchase the tool. If you ask 10 plumbers about Symmons valve 
rebuilds, all 10 will complain about the seat removal.

We are currently scheduling meetings with purchasing agents at supply 
companies. We look forward to speaking with you soon.

Thank you so much,
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